

Office of the President Mount Royal University 4825 Mount Royal Gate SW Calgary, AB Canada T3E 6K6 Telephone: 403.440.6393 Email: president@mtroyal.ca

Rev Dr. Bryce Ashlin-Mayo, President Ambrose University 150 Ambrose Circle SW Calgary, AB T3H 0L5

Dear Dr. Ashlin-Mayo,

On behalf of Mount Royal University, I would like to extend my congratulations on the occasion of your installation as the 5th President of Ambrose University.

Your extensive experience as a pastor, academic, and leader uniquely positions you to guide Ambrose into a future of growth, innovation, and faith-based education. I have no doubt Ambrose will thrive under your thoughtful and inspiring leadership.

Once again, best wishes on this momentous occasion and for the exciting journey ahead at Ambrose University!

Sincerely,

Timothy Rahilly, PhD
President and Vice-Chancellor
Mount Royal University





The Board of Governors and the General Faculties Council of

MOUNT ROYAL UNIVERSITY

extend greetings and sincere congratulations on the occasion of the installation of

Rev. Dr. Bryce Ashlin-Mayo

as the 5th President of

Ambrose University

on the thirty-first day of October, two thousand and twenty-four

Chris Lee Chair, Board of Governors

/ hut gold

Dr. Timothy Rahilly President and Vice-Chancellor Dawn Farrell
Chancellor